
REPLY TO: PORT DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMS, 423 CANAL ST., ROOM 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130 

 
 

Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date
 

February 25, 2022 No.:  22-008 
    

SUBJECT:  Customhouse Marine Division Early Closure – Friday, February 25 
and Monday, February 28, 2022 
 
Due to traffic congestion associated with Mardi Gras, Friday, February 25, 2022, and 
Monday, February 28, 2022, the Port Operations Desk, the Marine Division and Cargo 
Release units will close at 3:00 PM. 
 
As a reminder, the Marine Desk will be relocated to the Armstrong International Airport 
office Saturday, Feb. 26, Sunday, Feb. 27 and Tuesday, March 1. 
 
The CBP Offices in the Ports of Gramercy and Baton Rouge are open for normal 
business. 
 
Please contact Chief Denise Emmer at denise.emmer@cbp.dhs.gov (504) 670-2052 with 
any questions or concerns about this notice. 
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